
For Immediate Release --

Fire Fighters Endorse Alexander in State Representative Race

Gale Alexander, candidate for State Representative in the 67th district, has been endorsed by the
Uniformed Professional Fire Fighters Association of Connecticut. The UPFFA represents fire
fighters, emergency medical and hazardous spill professionals, first responders who protect us
and our neighbors.

"Helping to protect those brave men and women who work to protect us is important.", Alexander
stated. "I'm proud to have been endorsed for my commitment to insuring the health and safety of
our first responders. In addition, fighters are some of our friends and neighbors who will benefit
from municipal tax reform and the strengthening of our technical and community college system.
They need an deserve our support."
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